
Tyler Veterans Entrepreneurship Boot Camp 

Dr. Jim Cater, CFSE Director, spoke about “Creating and Using Business Plans” to an 

enthusiastic group of veterans who are interested in starting their own businesses 

on March 19, 2016 at the Tyler Veterans Entrepreneurship Boot Camp.  The event 

was well attended, entertaining, fun, and highly successful. 

Upcoming Events 

The Center for Family & Small Enterprises  (CFSE) will hold it’s third annual Small 

Business Boot Camp this coming fall. Dates, time, and the location are still being 

determined. The event will take place over a course of four evenings, with one 

event each week. The series will provided an interactive learning and networking  

experience for UT Tyler students, faculty and staff, as well as family and small  

business owners in the East Texas area. Please continue to check our website for 

more information about the upcoming event. 

Sponsorships and donations are needed for our next Small Business Boot Camp. If 

you or someone you know is interested, please contact Jessica Brown, Marketing 

Coordinator for the College of Business and Technology, jessicabrown@uttyler.edu 

or 903.565.5741.  

CFSE Overview 

Our goal is to support and encourage the success of family and small businesses in 

the East Texas area. CFSE provides a platform for education, resources, advice and 

counsel, networking opportunities, and interactive programs to address the issues 

and challenges that family and small businesses encounter.  
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